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February 2, 2021 
 
Dear Prayer Partners: 
 
We thank you for your prayers and financial support and count it a privilege to be your missionaries to 
Honduras.  We thank those of you who have sent special offerings and Christmas offerings to help with 
our medical expenses and other extra expenses here in the U.S.A.  May God bless you greatly for your 
help and prayers.  We pray that the New Year will be one full of God’s blessings and watch care. 
 
Alba was discharged from the hospital December 7

th

 and spent two weeks in a rehabilitation center in 
Arlington, Texas.  Praise the Lord for answering prayers so she could be discharged from there in time 
for Christmas so we could be together!  Steve and Halbert are here with us helping greatly.  Lighthouse 
Baptist Church in Grand Prairie, Texas have provided their mission house for us to live in while we are 
here.  It is a great blessing.  My parents were here for Christmas for my Mom to se the cornea specialist.  
Last week the home nurse and the home physical therapist discharged Alba from their treatments.  She 
is able to stand up by herself now and walk with only a cane.  She has even done some cooking!  Next 
week, on the 9

th

, she will have her 5
th

 chemotherapy.  After the 6
th

 one in March, the doctor said they will 
run tests to see how the cancer has reacted.  Each time her blood test results improve.  Please pray for 
ALBA’S health and strength and ABOVE ALL PLEASE PRAY FOR A MIRACULOUS AND GOD 
GLORIFYING HEALING OF HER BODY.    
 
We continue to have church services with ours and my parents’ works in Honduras via Zoom.  Our 
mission work is meeting Sunday mornings in the building we rent.  Missionary Bro. J.D. Young helps 
with the technology getting it projected on the screen and I teach from here via Zoom.   I continue to 
teach a series on the 12 KEY WORDS OF THE BIBLE.    We continue to have the Sunday night and 
our midweek prayer services via Zoom only.  Since my parent’s church is not able to have in-person 
services, my Dad is preaching for all of us on Sunday evening.    I continue to teach two discipleship 
classes a week on the book of John via Zoom.  So in spite of the obstacles, God’s work continues.  We 
had to cancel our annual Ladies conference in February and Youth Camp which is always during Easter 
Week.      
 
Thank you again for your faithful prayers and financial support.  May God bless you greatly.   

Yours with Hope for Honduras, 
 
 
 
Leslie & Alba Priday 

The LESLIE 
PRIDAYS 

 

THAT THEY 
MIGHT SET 
THEIR HOPE 

IN GOD  
Psalm 78:7 
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